
 
 
 

 
 
To Parents/Carers of pupils in Years 7-9 
 
 
10th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Youth Club 
 
There is a new extra-curricular club that I am leading, open to pupils in Years 7-9.  
 
It is a weekly Youth Club taking place on Thursdays, from 3.30-4.45pm. It will be at Everyday Church (225 
Wimbledon Park Rd, SW18 5RH), which is one of the churches we partner with for our Worship in the 
Community events. They have kindly agreed to host this at their site, although the club will still be a Saint 
Cecilia’s activity and will only be open to our pupils. 
 
The club will run every Thursday, starting from Thursday 17th November. There will be pool, table tennis, 
table football, computer games, and will be a nice space for pupils to relax and catch up with friends. There 
is no cost for pupils to attend, but there will be a tuck shop where £1 will get them a drink and a snack. 
 
Please note that for safeguarding purposes, once pupils arrive at the Youth Club, they will be expected to 
stay there until the end at 4.45pm unless we have confirmation from you to say they are allowed to leave 
earlier. Pupils will travel to and from the Youth Club.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, you will need to give permission and provide details of any 
medical information via ParentPay by Tuesday 15th November. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alex Shoderu 
Chaplain 
 
 


